The Phallus Palace Female To Male
Transsexuals
When somebody should go to the books stores, search foundation by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we provide the books
compilations in this website. It will certainly ease you to look guide the
phallus palace female to male transsexuals as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best place within net connections. If you aspire to download and
install the the phallus palace female to male transsexuals, it is very simple
then, in the past currently we extend the associate to purchase and create
bargains to download and install the phallus palace female to male transsexuals
appropriately simple!

Understanding Asexuality Anthony F. Bogaert 2015-02-27 In a world where people
often feel compelled to advertise their sexual inclinations and preferences,
many people identify as asexual, lacking sexual attraction to either men or
women. This book introduces the idea of asexuality as a fourth category of
sexual orientation and reveals the historical, biological, and social aspects
of asexuality.
Out 2002-07 Out is a fashion, style, celebrity and opinion magazine for the
modern gay man.
Entering Transmasculinity Matthew Heinz 2016-04-01 Entering Transmasculinity is
a holistic study of the intersecting and overlapping discourses that shape
transgender identities. In the book, matthew heinz offers an examination of
mediated and experienced transmasculine subjectivities and aims to capture the
apparent contradictions that structure transmasculine experience, perception,
and identification. From the relationship between transmasculinity’s
emancipatory potential and its simultaneously homogenizing implications, to
issues of gender-queerness, sexual minorities, normativity, and fatherhood,
Entering Transmasculinity is the first book to synthesize the disparate areas
of academic study into a theory of the transmasculine self and its formation.
Library Journal 2002
Historia de lo trans Susan Stryker 2021-05-05 ¿Cuándo y cómo se crea el término
transexual?, ¿quiénes han luchado en el contexto norteamericano a la hora
conseguir derechos para las personas que se salen de las normas de género, son
travestis, transexuales o no binarias?, ¿cómo se hace la memoria de las
personas trans?, ¿qué líderes impulsaron otras maneras de entender las
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transgresiones de género?, ¿qué retos sociales se plantean gracias a las
vivencias de las personas trans y su activismo? Historia de lo trans presenta,
a través de una visión crítica y decolonial, los momentos clave de un
movimiento político y cultural que ha cuestionado las bases del feminismo y los
marcos conceptuales de las luchas LGTB. En este recorrido encontramos
biografías apasionantes de los y las protagonistas de las luchas trans,
insertos en la historia de la teoría de los géneros, y se muestra cómo han ido
moldeando nuestro relato global. Aquí se narran las batallas que se han librado
desde el cuerpo; en el lenguaje, la academia, las leyes, la medicina y también
en las calles, con episodios como la revuelta de Stonewall o los disturbios de
la cafetería Compton's. Escrito por la activista y teórica norteamericana
transexual Susan Stryker, en este ensayo no se eluden tampoco las
intersecciones de raza, clase social, migraciones o diversidad funcional. Con
prólogo de Lucas Platero, doctor en Sociología, docente, investigador y
activista por los derechos LGTBQ. Traducción de Matilde Pérez y María Teresa
Sánchez.
The Testosterone Files Max Wolf Valerio 2006-05-04 Valerio describes the
physiological, psychological and social transformations of his female-to-male
sex change.
Queering Families Carla A. Pfeffer 2017 This publication explores a social
landscape that continues to challenge the very notion of what constitutes a
'same-sex' or an 'opposite-sex' relationship, marriage, and family.
Shimmering Images Eliza Steinbock 2019-03-22 In Shimmering Images Eliza
Steinbock traces how cinema offers alternative ways to understand gender
transitions through a specific aesthetics of change. Drawing on Barthes's idea
of the “shimmer” and Foucault's notion of sex as a mirage, the author shows how
sex and gender can appear mirage-like on film, an effect they label shimmering.
Steinbock applies the concept of shimmering—which delineates change in its
emergent form as well as the qualities of transforming bodies, images, and
affects—to analyses of films that span time and genre. These include
examinations of the fantastic and phantasmagorical shimmerings of sex change in
Georges Méliès's nineteenth-century trick films and Lili Elbe's 1931
autobiographical writings and photomontage in Man into Woman. Steinbock also
explores more recent documentaries, science fiction, and pornographic and
experimental films. Presenting a cinematic philosophy of transgender embodiment
that demonstrates how shimmering images mediate transitioning, Steinbock not
only offers a corrective to the gender binary orientation of feminist film
theory; they open up new means to understand trans ontologies and
epistemologies as emergent, affective, and processual.
Das Geschlecht in mir Gerhard Schreiber 2019-05-06 Der Band enthält die
Beiträge eines bislang einmaligen Dialoges zwischen Neuro- und
Biowissenschaften auf der einen, Theologie und Kirche auf der anderen Seite.
Während sich in den letzten 20 Jahren durch neurobiologische Forschung ein
Paradigmenwechsel vollzogen hat, der mit der Entpsychiatrisierung und
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Entpsychopathologisierung von Transsexualität verbunden ist, so bleibt eine
systematische Reflexion von Transsexualität im Kontext von Theologie und Kirche
nach wie vor ein Desiderat. Hier setzen die Beiträge des Sammelbandes an:
Bereits vorliegende Forschungsergebnisse aus Sicht der beteiligten Disziplinen
werden dokumentiert, kontroverse Standpunkte miteinander ins Gespräch gebracht
und Perspektiven für einen ethisch, politisch und rechtlich angemessenen Umgang
mit Transsexualität als einer paradigmatischen Herausforderung zur
gesellschaftlichen Akzeptanz geschlechtlicher Vielfalt eröffnet. Ausgewählte,
stark überarbeitete und zum Teil übersetzte Beiträge aus dem Sammelband
"Transsexualität in Theologie und Neurowissenschaften. Ergebnisse,
Kontroversen, Perspektiven" Hg. Gerhard Schreiber (Berlin: De Gruyter, 2016)
Queerly Canadian, Second Edition Scott Rayter 2022-09-14 In the second edition
of this remarkable and comprehensive anthology, many of Canada's leading
sexuality studies scholars examine the fundamental role that sexuality has
played—and continues to play—in the building of our nation, and in our national
narratives, myths, and anxieties about Canadian identity. Thoroughly updated,
this new edition features twenty-six new chapters on topics including
Indigenous kinship, Blackness, masculinity, disability, queer resistance, and
sex education. Covering both historical and contemporary perspectives on nation
and community, law and criminal justice, organizing and activism, health and
medicine, education, marriage and family, sport, and popular culture and
representation, the essays also take a strong intersectional approach,
integrating analyses of race, class, and gender. This interdisciplinary
collection is essential for the Canadian sexuality studies classroom, and for
anyone interested in the mythologies and realities of queer life in Canada.
FEATURES: - Sixty percent new and expanded content with twenty-six new chapters
- Thoroughly updated to reflect a strong emphasis on the diversity of queer
experiences and identities in Canada - Each chapter includes a brief
introduction, written for this collection by the author, that provides helpful
context about their work for both students and teachers
Sex in Transition Amanda Lock Swarr 2012-12-06 Argues that South Africa’s
apartheid system of racial segregation relied on an unexamined but interrelated
system of sexed oppression that was at once both rigid and flexible. Sex in
Transition explores the lives of those who undermine the man/woman binary,
exposing the gendered contradictions of apartheid and the transition to
democracy in South Africa. In this context, gender liminality—a way to describe
spaces between common conceptions of “man” and “woman”—is expressed by South
Africans who identify as transgender, transsexual, transvestite, intersex,
lesbian, gay, and/or eschew these categories altogether. This book is the first
academic exploration of challenges to the man/woman binary on the African
continent and brings together gender, queer, and postcolonial studies to
question the stability of sex. It examines issues including why transsexuals’
sex transitions were encouraged under apartheid and illegal during the
political transition to democracy and how butch lesbians and drag queens in
urban townships reshape race and gender. Sex in Transition challenges the
dominance of theoretical frameworks based in the global North, drawing on
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fifteen years of research in South Africa to define the parameters of a new
transnational transgender and sexuality studies. Amanda Lock Swarr is Associate
Professor of Gender, Women, and Sexuality Studies at the University of
Washington, Seattle. She is the coeditor (with Richa Nagar) of Critical
Transnational Feminist Praxis, also published by SUNY Press.
Challenging Lesbian Norms Angela Pattatucci-Aragon 2013-02-01 What constitutes
lesbian identity? The term homonormativity describes current prevailing
idealized assumptions about lesbian identity. This concept, however,
marginalizes subgroups within the greater lesbian population. Challenging
Lesbian Norms: Intersex, Transgender, Intersectional, and Queer Perspectives
dynamically confronts homonormativity in lesbian communities by presenting
expert multidisciplinary discussion about what is a definable lesbian identity.
This text sensitively explores difficult issues about gender policing and the
viewpoints in lesbian communities that hold that transgender, intersectional,
and queer individuals are considered to have 'false consciousness.'
Consequences of lesbian normativity, both for lesbian communities and for
marginalized groups are examined through literary criticism, lesbian, feminist,
and queer theories, corporeal philosophy, film, television, cultural criticism,
personal narratives, public health, and field research. The issue of the
authenticity of lesbian identity causes rifts between some lesbian communities
and the groups that strive to be included, yet are still marginalized.
Challenging Lesbian Norms directly exposes practices and beliefs within lesbian
communities that lead to the assumption of the prototypical lesbian. The book
courageously reveals the similarities of lesbian normative stances with other
views such as Christian conservative rhetoric, and reviews the health
consequences of being marginalized within the lesbian communities. This text
actively challenges the foundational notion within lesbian communities that a
stable, immutable lesbian sex exists. Topics in Challenging Lesbian Norms
include: human physiology, the flexibility of sexuality, and biologic
determinism marginalization within lesbian communities transexualism and
Lesbian Theory gender and sexual identity construction, partnering practices,
and issues involving queer-identified youth demystification of the gay vibe
from a femme queer woman’s perspective lesbian feminism, gender policing, and
casting butch, FTM, and transgendered subjectivities as “false conciousness”
representations of lesbians in television movies Native-American “two-spirit”
women teaching transgender, and its transformative effect identity modeling
inclusion of transgender and intersex individuals within the lesbian
communities transgender characters in film Latina lesbians and mental health
Challenging Lesbian Norms is stimulating, eye-opening reading that is perfect
for activists, educators and students in LGBT and women’s studies, and public
health professionals.
Cardozo Journal of Law & Gender 2005
Body Alchemy Loren Cameron 1996
Becoming a Visible Man Jamison Green 2020-09-15 At least two generations of
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transgender, nonbinary, and gender-nonconforming people have emerged since
Becoming a Visible Man was first published in 2004, but the book remains a
beloved resource for trans people and their allies. Since the first edition's
publication, author Jamison Green's writings and advocacy among business and
governmental organizations around the world have led to major changes in the
fields of law, medicine, and social policy, and his (mostly invisible) work has
had significant effects on trans people globally. This new edition captures the
changes of the last two decades, while also imparting a message of selfacceptance and health. With profoundly personal and eminently practical
threads, Green clarifies transgender experience for transgender people and
their families, friends, and coworkers. Medical and mental health care
providers, educators, business leaders, and advocates seeking information about
transgender concerns can all gain from Green's integrative approach to the
topic. This book candidly addresses emotional relationships that are affected
by a transition, and brings refined integrity to the struggle to self-define,
whether one undergoes a transition or chooses not to. Emphasizing the lives of
transgender men—who are often overlooked—he elucidates the experience of
masculinity in a way that is self-assured and inclusive of feminist values.
Green's inspirational wisdom has informed and empowered thousands of readers.
There is still no other book like Becoming a Visible Man in the transgender
canon.
Imagining Transgender David Valentine 2007-08-30 DIVAn ethnography in which the
author’s fieldwork with transgendered and transsexual individuals in New York
City demonstrates the creation and confusion of gender identity labels./div
My Daughter, My Son Betsie Harvie 2013-04 As Luca begins the treacherous
adventure of transitioning from female to male in middle school, Betsie
contends with understanding a world she never knew existed, mourning the sudden
departure of her daughter while simultaneously accepting the arrival of a
teenage son.
Handbook of LGBT-Affirmative Couple and Family Therapy Jerry J. Bigner
2012-05-04 The editors and contributors of this comprehensive text provide a
unique and important contribution to LGBT clinical literature. Spanning 30
chapters, they discuss the diverse and complex issues involved in LGBT couple
and family therapy. In almost 15 years, this book provides the first in-depth
overview of the best practices for therapists and those in training who wish to
work effectively with LGBT clients, couples, and families need to know, and is
only the second of its kind in the history of the field. The clinical issues
discussed include • raising LGBT children • coming out • elderly LGBT issues •
sex therapy • ethical and training issues Because of the breadth of the book,
its specificity, and the expertise of the contributing authors and editors, it
is the definitive handbook on LGBT couple and family therapy.
The Phallus Palace Dean Kotula 2002 Personal accounts of female to male
transsexuals.
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Transsexualität in Theologie und Neurowissenschaften Gerhard Schreiber
2016-10-10 Der Band enthält die Beiträge eines bislang einmaligen Dialoges
zwischen Neuro- und Biowissenschaften auf der einen, Theologie und Kirche auf
der anderen Seite. Während sich in den letzten 20 Jahren durch neurobiologische
Forschung ein Paradigmenwechsel vollzogen hat, der mit der Entpsychiatrisierung
und Entpsychopathologisierung von Transsexualität verbunden ist, so bleibt eine
systematische Reflexion von Transsexualität im Kontext von Theologie und Kirche
nach wie vor ein Desiderat. Hier setzen die Beiträge des Sammelbandes an:
Bereits vorliegende Forschungsergebnisse aus Sicht der beteiligten Disziplinen
werden dokumentiert, kontroverse Standpunkte miteinander ins Gespräch gebracht
und Perspektiven für einen ethisch, politisch und rechtlich angemessenen Umgang
mit Transsexualität als einer paradigmatischen Herausforderung zur
gesellschaftlichen Akzeptanz geschlechtlicher Vielfalt eröffnet.
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender Healthcare Kristen Eckstrand 2016-02-17
Written by experienced clinicians and edited by Vanderbilt Program for LGBTI
Health faculty, this book contains up-to-date expertise from physicians
renowned for their work in LGBT health. This important text fills an
informational void about the practical health needs of LGBT patients in both
the primary care and specialty settings remains, and serves as a guide for LGBT
preventive and specialty medicine that can be utilized within undergraduate
medical education, residency training, and medical practice. Beginning with a
short review of LGBT populations and health disparities, it largely focuses on
the application and implementation of LGBT best practices within all realms of
medical care. In addition, the book offers recommendations for the integration
of LGBT health into systems-based practice by addressing intake forms and
electronic health records, as well as evidence-based emerging concerns in LGBT
health. This is a must-have volume for medical students, residents, and
practicing physicians from all medical specialties.
ACT for Gender Identity Alex Stitt 2020-02-21 Increasingly adopted by
therapists and mental health professionals, Acceptance and Commitment Therapy
(ACT) helps clients to cope with social, emotional and mental health issues by
using the six core ACT processes: Acceptance, Cognitive Defusion, Being
Present, the Self as Context, Values and Committed Action. This is the go-toguide for evidence-based ACT techniques to be used by professionals to help
their transgender, genderqueer, genderfluid, third gender and agender clients.
It provides the tools to help these clients develop emotional processing skills
they can implement throughout their life, from coping with mental health issues
and substance abuse, to navigating prejudice and social pressure, to building a
career and developing a family.
Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, and Transgendered Literature Ellen Bosman 2008 Provides
readers and readers' advisors with an introduction to twentieth-century gay,
lesbian, bisexual, and transgendered literature, with plot summaries,
information about awards, and often suggestions for read-alikes.
Sorted Jackson Bird 2019-09-24 An unflinching and endearing memoir from LGBTQ+
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advocate Jackson Bird about how he finally sorted things out and came out as a
transgender man. When Jackson Bird was twenty-five, he came out as transgender
to his friends, family, and anyone in the world with an internet connection.
Assigned female at birth and raised as a girl, he often wondered if he should
have been born a boy. Jackson didn’t share this thought with anyone because he
didn’t think he could share it with anyone. Growing up in Texas in the 1990s,
he had no transgender role models. He barely remembers meeting anyone who was
openly gay, let alone being taught that transgender people existed outside of
punchlines. In this “soulful and heartfelt coming-of-age story” (Jamia Wilson,
director and publisher of the Feminist Press), Jackson chronicles the ups and
downs of growing up gender-confused. Illuminated by journal entries spanning
childhood to adolescence to today, he candidly recalls the challenges and
loneliness he endured as he came to terms with both his gender and his bisexual
identity. With warmth and wit, Jackson also recounts how he navigated the many
obstacles and quirks of his transition––like figuring out how to have a chest
binder delivered to his NYU dorm room and having an emotional breakdown at a
Harry Potter fan convention. From his first shot of testosterone to his
eventual top surgery, Jackson lets you in on every part of his journey—taking
the time to explain trans terminology and little-known facts about gender and
identity along the way. “A compassionate, tender-hearted, and accessible book
for anyone who might need a hand to hold as they walk through their own
transition or the transition of a loved one” (Austin Chant, author of Peter
Darling), Sorted demonstrates the power and beauty in being yourself, even when
you’re not sure who “yourself” is.
Transgender History, second edition Susan Stryker 2017-11-07 Covering American
transgender history from the mid-twentieth century to today, Transgender
History takes a chronological approach to the subject of transgender history,
with each chapter covering major movements, writings, and events. Chapters
cover the transsexual and transvestite communities in the years following World
War II; trans radicalism and social change, which spanned from 1966 with the
publication of The Transsexual Phenomenon, and lasted through the early 1970s;
the mid-'70s to 1990-the era of identity politics and the changes witnessed in
trans circles through these years; and the gender issues witnessed through the
'90s and '00s. Transgender History includes informative sidebars highlighting
quotes from major texts and speeches in transgender history and brief
biographies of key players, plus excerpts from transgender memoirs and
discussion of treatments of transgenderism in popular culture.
TransActions Erica Zander 2003 Zander is a Swedish lesbian--a male to female
transsexual. In this candid autobiography, she discusses a wide range of topics
related to gender and the individual's quest for wholeness.
The Look of a Woman Eric Plemons 2017-07-27 Developed in the United States in
the 1980s, facial feminization surgery (FFS) is a set of bone and soft tissue
reconstructive surgical procedures intended to feminize the faces of transwomen. While facial surgery was once considered auxiliary to genital surgery,
many people now find that these procedures confer distinct benefits according
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to the different models of sex and gender in which they intervene. Surgeons
advertise that FFS not only improves a trans- woman's appearance; it allows her
to be recognized as a woman by those who see her. In The Look of a Woman Eric
Plemons foregrounds the narratives of FFS patients and their surgeons as they
move from consultation and the operating room to postsurgery recovery. He shows
how the increasing popularity of FFS represents a shift away from genital-based
conceptions of trans- selfhood in ways that mirror the evolving views of what
is considered to be good trans- medicine. Outlining how conflicting models of
trans- therapeutics play out in practice, Plemons demonstrates how FFS is
changing the project of surgical sex reassignment by reconfiguring the kind of
sex that surgery aims to change.
Great Events from History Lillian Faderman 2007 Chronicles important historical
events from around the world that have identified, defined, and legally
established the rights of gays, lesbians, bisexuals, and transgender
individuals.
Counseling Gay Men, Adolescents, and Boys Michael M. Kocet 2014-06-27
Counseling Gay Men, Adolescents, & Boys: A Strengths-Based Guide for Helping
Professionals and Educators provides practitioners and educators with critical
information needed to help navigate the therapeutic and educational terrain of
working with gay males. While other books address a broad range of issues when
working with LGBTQ individuals, this volume devotes its focus to the specific
needs of gay boys, adolescents, and men. This book also presents an important
perspective about individuals who identify as bisexual and transgender, and
examines the intersection between gender and sexual orientation. Readers will
find practical resources, tools, and clinical case studies for mental health
practitioners, professionals in school settings, educators, administrators, and
medical personnel serving gay males.
"Intersex" Michael Groneberg 2008 In Ovids Metamorphosen verschmelzen die
Götter die Nymphe Salmacis mit Hermaphroditos - Sohn von Hermes und Aphrodite zu einem Zwitterwesen aus Mann und Frau. In unserer Kultur wurden
Hermaphroditen in der Mythologie als vollkommene Wesen verehrt und in der
Realität lange Zeit zu Monstern erklärt und getötet. Nach kanonischem Recht
konnten intersexuelle Menschen ihr Geschlecht selbst bestimmen, seit dem 18.
Jh. wird vermehrt ein wahres männliches oder weibliches Geschlecht hinter der
zweideutigen Erscheinung vermutet. Vor rund 50 Jahren begann sich die Theorie
durchzusetzen, dass die Geschlechtsidentität - “Ich bin ein Mädchen / ein
Junge” - ausschliesslich durch Sozialisation festgelegt werde, so dass eine
uneindeutige Anatomie chirurgisch in beliebiger Richtung korrigiert werden
könne. Obwohl diese Auffassung mittlerweile revidiert ist, nimmt man weiterhin
sogenannte Geschlechtsanpassungen vor. Es mehren sich kritische Stimmen gegen
diese medizinisch nicht immer zwingend indizierte Praxis, die zu
Traumatisierungen führen kann und die Menschenwürde sowie das
Selbstbestimmungsrecht des Kindes verletzt. Im vorliegenden Band widmen sich
VertreterInnen verschiedener Disziplinen - Philosophie, Sozialwissenschaft,
Sexualwissenschaft, Psychologie und Recht - im Dialog mit Betroffenen und
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Eltern diesem Thema. Es werden einschlägige Begriffe und Erfahrungen sowie die
juristischen und therapeutischen Probleme dargestellt und ethische, juristische
und Behandlung und Forschung betreffende Schlussfolgerungen gezogen. Das Buch
enthält ein ausführliches Glossar, eine Liste von Kontaktadressen und einen
Katalog von Empfehlungen. (Quelle: www.buchhandel.de).
Hung Jury Trystan T. Cotten 2012 This pioneering anthology released by
Transgress Press is the first of its kind, presenting raw, unadulterated
testimonies of transsexual men's experiences of sex reassignment surgery. The
collection offers a comprehensive understanding of why transsexual men choose
genital surgery and its transformative impact on their lives. Hung Jury has
widespread appeal, catching the attention and interests of a wide and diverse
readership looking to understand transsexuality, sex, and gender identity.
Because the book breaks new ground in LGBT, Gender, and feminist studies
moreover, it is also an excellent read for courses taught in these academic
fields.
New Books on Women and Feminism 2003
Gendering Bodies Sara L. Crawley 2008 In Gendering Bodies, Crawley, Foley and
Shehan demonstrate how gendered messages about bodies and the social world
shape our physical bodies and social selves. At work, in sports and during sex,
gendered messages constantly organize our common, everyday settings through a
feedback loop of confirmations and disruptions in everyday talk and
interaction. This book is an accessible, yet comprehensive, theory of a
sociology of the gendered body.
Sex Change, Social Change Viviane Namaste 2011 Sex Change, Social Change:
Reflections on Identity, Institutions, and Imperialism provides readers with an
authoritative introduction to contemporary transsexual politics in Canadian and
Québécois contexts. Through different case studies relating to the law, human
rights, health care, and prostitution, Dr. Namaste exposes readers to the
complex issues involved in how transsexual politics and feminism interrelate.
Written in accessible language, and including interviews, essays, and political
speeches, Sex Change, Social Change will appeal to academics and to activists
in the community, as well as to the general reader. The second edition has been
thoroughly updated with five new chapters and includes new commentary on the
readings from the first edition. All royalties from the sale of this book go to
PASAN (Prisoners' HIV/AIDS Support Action Network), in particular their
emergency fund that provides modest amounts of money to prisoners upon their
release. These funds enable people to secure housing, go to a job interview,
and/or replace their identity documents.
Out 2002-07
Transgender Warriors Leslie Feinberg 1997-06-30 “The foundational text that
gave me life-changing context, helping me to understand who I was and who came
before me.”—Tourmaline, activist and filmmaker Transgender Warriors is an
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essential read for trans people of all ages who want to learn about the
towering figures who have come before them—and for everyone who is part of the
fight for trans liberation. This groundbreaking book—far ahead of its time when
first published in 1996 and still galvanizing today—interweaves history,
memoir, and gender studies to show that transgender people, far from being a
modern phenomenon, have always existed and have exerted their influence
throughout history. Leslie Feinberg—hirself a lifelong transgender
revolutionary—reveals the origin of the check-one-box-only gender system and
shows how zie found empowerment in the lives of transgender warriors around the
world, from the Two Spirits of the Americas to the many genders of India, from
the trans shamans of East Asia to the gender-bending Queen Nzinga of Angola,
from Joan of Arc to Marsha P. Johnson and beyond. This book was published with
two different covers. Customers will be shipped the book with one of the
available covers.
Neurofeminism Robyn Bluhm 2012-01-27 Going beyond the hype of recent fMRI
'findings', thisinterdisciplinary collection examines such questions as: Do
women and men have significantly different brains? Do women empathize, while
men systematize? Is there a 'feminine' ethics? What does brain research on
intersex conditions tell us about sex and gender?
Scrivere il sesso. Retoriche e narrative della transessualità Elisa A. G.
Arfini 2007
Transgender History Susan Stryker 2008-05-06 A chronological account of
transgender theory documents major movements, writings, and events, offering
insight into the contributions of key historical figures while discussing
treatments of transgenderism in pop culture. Original.
Transgender and Intersex: Theoretical, Practical, and Artistic Perspectives
Stefan Horlacher 2016-11-09 This book takes both transgender and intersex
positions into account and asks about commonalities and strategic alliances in
terms of knowledge, theory, philosophy, art, and life experience. It strikes a
balance between works on literature, film, photography, sports, law, and
general theory, bringing together humanistic and social science approaches.
Horlacher adopts a non-hierarchical perspective and asks how transgender and
intersex issues are conceptualized from a variety of different viewpoints and
to what extent artistic and creative discourses offer their own uniquely
relevant forms of knowledge and expression.
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